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What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we revisited the old testament stories that we learned this term. 

In English, we finished our book and played outside with our own special sticks. 

In Maths, we played games, working out how many now by adding and subtracting. 

In PSHE, we design ‘The Kindness Tree’. We having added a heart to it every time we spot 

kindness around the school. 

Welly Wednesday, this week we got really muddy! 

In Art, we used recycled material to make a 3D structure. 

 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Maria – for working very hard building a full sentence and taking extra 

care with her handwriting. 

Headteacher's Award: Rupert, for love and respect by sharing kindness and love around 

the classroom. 

Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley and Noah, and 

Frankie.  

Pupil Voice: Staley – Mrs Gifford, when I am as old as you, I will get married. 

 

Thank you for your continuous support and well done to all the children for all their hard 

work. Have a lovely half term.  


